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MEMORANDUM FOR: Tom Rehm i
Assistant to the Executive Director for Operations !

FROM: Itor. Kamerer, Director.

t., w ' M Congressional Affairs

SUBJECT: '\j JULY 10 RESPONSE TO REP. UDALL'S APRIL 26
LETTER ON HPCI FAILURES AT BROWNS FERRY

The staff of the Subcomittee on Energy and the Environment has requested we
provide the following information in support of the Commission's July 10
letter.

.

1. Who assigned NSRS the task of investigating the pressure transmitter?

2. The response to Questien 2 indicates that from 1983 to 1985, eighteen
inspections involved HPCI-related problems. Please provide copies of
these inspection reports and all LER's on the Browns Ferry HPCI failures.

3. Please provide a copy of reference 5.

4 Please provide the results of interviews with NSRS personnel.

5. IE Intpection Report 50-327/81-15 (page 8) indicates that on July 25,
1980, RII and TVA held a management meeting to discuss unresolved item
327/80-24-06. Please provide the December 18, 1980 TVA letter mentioned
in the inspection report.

cc: Chairman Palladino
Comissioner Roberts
Comissioner Asselstine
Comissioner Bernthal
Comissicner Zech
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